
Southern Outlet Roadwork Improvements 

Mrs PETRUSMA question to MINISTER for INFRASTRUCTURE 

I understand that the next stage of the Macquarie and Davey Streets bus improvements 
project has commenced, with an extra lane to be constructed at the bottleneck 
between these streets at the bottom of the Southern Outlet. This is an important project 
to provide for safer and more reliable transport options between Hobart CBD and the 
growing southern populations of Kingborough and the Huon Valley. 

On behalf of my constituents in Franklin, can you please provide an update on what is 
being done to minimise the impact of these important road works on peak time 
commuters, and when will the next stage of works be complete? 


